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Comments: | support this withdrawl of mining companies from the Rapid Creek Watershed. Anything that can be
done to protect the pristine and sacred Black Hills from degradation by mining companies should be done. It is
the duty of the Secretary of the Interior to protect public lands and to uphold responsibilities to Native tribes, for
whom this land is sacred.



